
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I am, once again, so excited to personally invite you to the Spouses’ Luncheon on Saturday, March 
22nd, in Baton Rouge!!  
 
What’s the plan this year? 
We will start at the hotel with a cocktail hour in conjunction with a continental breakfast while we have 
a spouse panel with a fireside chat. Because I’d like for you to get the most out of this chat, please be 
there for 8:00am so we can begin with the panel. Side note: You can certainly move around getting 
your breakfast & drinks during the fireside chat. It’ll be informative, interactive, & fun! 
 
At 9:30am, we will have ground transportation provided to move us offsite to Top Golf. We will have 
the entire third floor to ourselves! There will be a fajita bar for lunch. It will be a cash bar; if you want 
any adult beverages, bring payment.   
 
At 12:30pm, we will be transported back to the hotel to accompany our service members in their 
business session. Side note: Tell them to save you a seat!  The Adjutant General will then hold the 
award ceremony. The award ceremony will take place at the business session rather than that 
evening, allowing the formal ball to be more fun than usual!  
 
If you attended last year’s spouse event, you know how much fun was had. If you’ve never been to 
the NGALA spouses’ event, I sincerely hope you attend this year.  
 
What to wear? 
Suggested Dress: Classy Casual! Check out the pictures on the website to view suggested attire 
options. This year is Top Golf; I’d steer away from high heels & opt for sneakers/low wedges. Please 
do not let ‘what to wear’ deter you from attending.  
 
I really hope to see you at the spouse event on March 22nd. Many hands have been in the planning 
and execution process, all with your best interest in mind. I look forward to enjoying our time together 
this year as well as meeting new spouses.  
 
Sincerely, 
Laurie  

 
 

 
Laurie S. Friloux 
SOTAG-LA 
Spouse of The Adjutant General-Louisiana 


